
Advisory Notice 
 

Date: 3.2.22  

To:  All Marijuana Establishment Licensees 
 
 

As of March 2, 2023, the Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office has placed an administrative hold on all marijuana concentrates in any form 
and infused joints manufactured by Will’s World Extracts, Marijuana Concentrate Manufacturing License 12536. This administrative hold 
extends to any marijuana products containing those concentrates in any form.  
 
As an initial matter, please physically separate the marijuana concentrates or marijuana products from the public and store them 
in a secured and restricted-access area of the establishment’s licensed premises.  
 
Alaskan consumers will be alerted that this administrative hold is in place and may be returning purchased concentrates, infused joints, or 
marijuana products to licensed retail stores. Please also physically separate those returned concentrates, infused joints, or marijuana 
products from the public and store them in a restricted-access area of the establishment’s licensed premises. Specifically, Will’s World 
manufactures the following Marijuana Control Board approved products: bubble hash, bubble hash oil, CO2 oil, distillate oil, dry sift hash, 
ethanol oil, full spectrum extract, rosin, select spectrum extract, shatter, infused joints, and Will’s World joints. All these products are 
packaged in packaging identifying the manufacturer. The administrative hold will be in place in metrc. 
 
Do not return acquired concentrates, infused joints or other products to Will’s World Extracts. AMCO will supplement this notice with 
additional direction on whether the concentrates, infused joints, or other products may be released from administrative hold or are subject to 
waste or other return.  
 
Please direct all inquiries to amco.enforcement@alaska.gov. 
 
 
 

 
 
Joan M. Wilson 
AMCO Director 
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